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EXT. SKY - NIGHT

Dark navy blue sky. Big blue puffy clouds.

Relaxed, MOON (celestial teenager, peaceful and happy) lays 
on a large cloud looking at the full moon above him. He lifts 
his hand up and moves it, causing the full moon to follow 
him. He smiles as he plays with it.

Moon turns his head and sees a bright light coming from the 
side of him. He turns completely around and peaks over his 
cloud to see what’s going on.

EXT. MIDDLE OF NOWHERE - NIGHT

Green grass cover the landscape. Quiet area where a large 
view of the sky is seen.

Suddenly the sun begins to come up from the bottom, far away 
on the other side. 

EXT. SKY - NIGHT

Moon gets excited and lifts his arm up in the air.

FLASH!

A blue spyglass appears and Moon grabs it. He looks in it and 
sees SUN (celestial teenager, calm and kind) holding her 
hands together. From Moon’s view, Sun looks at him and 
smiles. 

From far away The young bright celestial teenager flies up 
into the deep blue sky. She lifts her hand.

FLASH!

A yellow spyglass appears and Sun grabs it. She looks into it 
to see Moon. She waves at him. 

An excited Moon flies up to be on the same level as Sun. He 
claps his hands together. A bright white bluish light appears 
from Moon’s hands. Moon prepares to lift his hand up.

SWOOSH! 

A shooting white star flies up and brightens the night sky. 
Sun is amazed by it’s beauty.

Sun reciprocates the feeling by moving her hand back.

SWISH!



A wave of sunlight hits Moon. He hugs himself and with a big 
smile from the engaging sunlight. Sun and Moon look at each 
other with excitement. 

EXT. MIDDLE OF NOWHERE - NIGHT

From a faraway distance the sun is seen farther up, and the 
moon is seen moving down.

EXT. SKY - NIGHT

Moon grabs his spyglass again and throws it in the middle of 
him and Sun. 

FLASH!

A blue cloud forms and Moon pushes it towards Sun. Sun looks 
at the cloud with curiosity and back at Moon. Moon shakes his 
head yes to Sun, and gestures his hands as a signal for her 
to come closer to him. 

Sun gets on the blue cloud and it motions forward toward 
Moon. Sun grabs part of the cloud and enjoys the light 
feeling of it, as it flows away from her hands. Sun is 
finally next to Moon. 

Moon reaches out his hand and Sun tries to grab it. 

BOOM!!

A white light flashes as the powerful celestial teenagers 
move back to their original positions. They both look 
confused at what just happened. 

Determined Sun uses her spy glass and throws it in the air.

FLASH!

A giant solid solar beam appears, blinding Moon. 

POOF!

A pair of sunglasses appears next to Moon. He grabs them and 
wears them. Sun waves her hand signaling for her celestial 
counterpart to come to her. Moon’s hand glows white.

POOF!

A blue star appears near Moon’s feet. The young teenager 
steps on it and begins to slide down the solar beam. As he 
enjoys the ride and gets closer to Sun, he reaches out his 
hand. Sun does the same. They get close enough and-
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BOOM!

A white light flashes again as the powerful celestial 
teenagers move back to their original positions. 

Awakening again from the incredible blast, Moon and Sun are 
determined to be with each other. A montage of attempts 
assure for the two celestial teenagers:

1. Using his powers to form steps in the shape of stars, Moon 
runs toward Sun.

BOOM!

2. Sun flies like a flaming comet toward Moon.

BOOM!

3. Using his wind powers Moon tries to fly closer to Sun.

BOOM!

4. Sun is seen reaching out her hands, as she is jumping 
faraway from the sun. 

BOOM!

5. Moon is seen reaching out his hands as he is jumping 
faraway from the moon. 

BOOM!

A ticking clock moves fast as time goes by.

Fading to black and returning to the scenery, the sun is now 
at the top and the moon is at the bottom.

Moon looks sad and notices Sun crying above him. Sun wipes 
away her tears and stands up to see Moon. She slips a little 
from the sun and Moon notices.

Moon stands up and reaches his hands out to Sun, gesturing 
her to jump. Sun shakes her head no, but Moon insists. They 
both look into each other’s eyes for a moment.

Making up her mind, Sun finally closes her eyes and moves 
back a little. Suddenly she jumps as far as she can from the 
sun, and Moon jumps out to catch her. They get closer until-

FLASH!
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EXT. CLOCK BACKGROUND - NIGHT

White background with moon and sun clocks ticking. Blue and 
yellow sparkles float around.

Sun opens her eyes and sees Moon smiling at her as he carries 
her. She’s happy as she holds onto him. The two celestial 
teenagers are seen floating down.

Eventually Moon touches the ground, and let’s Sun down 
gently. Finally facing each other, the two hold out both of 
their hands and touch.

BOOM!

EXT. MIDDLE OF NOWHERE - NIGHT

Remaining where they are, Sun and Moon hold each other’s 
hands tight and look into each other’s eyes. They lean in 
closer-

KISS.

Finally cementing their relationship, Sun and Moon look up at 
the sky and smile at what they see. They look back down at 
each other as they continue smiling.

They both walk off to enjoy each other’s company. They leave 
behind their giant sun and moon, glowing beautifully 
together, across from each other in the background.

Fades to black.
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